
 

 

 

 

Message of appreciation from PSA Johannesburg 

Provincial Office to members                                                                                                             
 

The PSA Provincial Office in Johannesburg would like to thank members who responded positively within 

two weeks and bought tickets/wristbands for the upcoming Intersectoral Members’ Meeting to ensure a 

successful event. 

 

Status of tickets 

Members are informed that tickets are sold out. Members who did not get an opportunity are assured 

that they will have an opportunity to take part in the next meeting. 

 

For further enquiries, please contact the following officials: 

 

Mymoena Sallie: (011) 718 5400 / Mymoena.sallie@psa.co.za 

Mandy Modise: 082 880 8952 / mandy.modise@psa.co.za 

Katlego Mooketsi: 082 880 8935 / Katlego.mooketsi@psa.co.za  

Sibusiso Ndzala : 082 880 8964 / Sibusiso.ndzala@psa.co.za 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GAUTENG (JOHANNESBURG AREA) 
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